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Email:  
 
 
Dear  
 
Official Information Act request – Statistics for OIA charging 

I refer to your email dated 19 July 2020 to the Education Review Office requesting the following 
information under the Official Information Act 1982.  

Our response follows each request: 

• the number of OIA requests received in the last financial year. I understand that you are now 
required to report this to parliament as part of the annual financial review process, so the 
number should be available; 

The number of OIA requests between 1 July 2019 to 30 June 2020 is 57. 

• the number of requests in the last financial year for which a charge was demanded, if 
available; 

There were no charges for any of the requests. 

•  the number of requests in the last financial year for which a charge was paid, if available; 

Please refer to my response above. 

•  the total amount received in charges for OIA requests in the last financial year. This should 
be available from your financial systems. If it is not available, I would like an explanation 
why. 

As above. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jeremy France 
Deputy Chief Executive Corporate Services 
Education Review Office | Te Tari Arotake Mātauranga 
National Office | Tari Matua 


